
 

Changes to Heatherwoode Operations 
Effective 3/24 

  
• The Golf Course will remain open for play but strictly WALKING ONLY.  
   Please follow the 6 foot social distancing guidelines. 
• No riding carts will be permitted. 
• The Clubhouse will be closed with the exception of a small area inside the golf 
   shop doors for credit card payment. NO CASH will be accepted.   
• The driving range will remain CLOSED during this time. 
• Members can still book tee times but are asked to go straight to the tee upon 
   arrival instead of checking in at the golf shop.  
• Members who cannot or choose not to play during this time will receive an 
   extension on the back end of their membership when we are back to normal 
   operations. It is not our intention to impede you from playing golf and we will 
   make it right with those of you that are unable to walk the course.  
• All rakes have been removed from bunkers and cups will be set to sit above 
   green level to prevent the ball from entering. Flagsticks should not be touched 
   under any circumstances.  
• No outside staff will be working including: starters, rangers and cart staff. 
• Paying customers may continue to make tee times and pay in the golf shop 
   in the space provided.  
• Please do not visit if you or a loved one are experiencing symptoms.  

 


